

ANTHONY R. FANUCCI MAYOR



June 27, 2017

To: Keith Petrosky

From: Anthony R. Fanucci, Mayor

RE: Appointment of Zoning Board, City of Vineland

Dear Keith:

I hereby reappoint with the advice and consent of City Council Ryan Flaim, as a member for the Zoning Board of Adjustment for the City of Vineland for a term effective July 1, 2017 with an expiration of June 30, 2021. I hereby appoint with the advice and consent of City Council John Pierantozzi, as a member for the Zoning Board and Adjustment for the City of Vineland for a term effective July 1, 2017 with an expiration of June 30, 2021. I hereby appoint John Barretta, as a member for the Zoning Board of Adjustment for the City of Vineland for a term effective July 1, 2017 with an expiration of June 30, 2021.

Sincerely,

Anthony R. Fanucci

Mayor

City Hall

640 E. Wood Street

P.O. Box 1508

Vineland, New Jersey 08362

Office: (856) 794-4011 • Cell: (609) 501-0286 • Fax: (856) 405-4600 • E-mail: afanucci@vinelandcity.org